Who: Arlington Elementary Parents and Students
What: Open House and Start of School Information
When: August 29"- 6:00-7:00 p.m.

e Classroom Student Lists will be posted in the Grade Level Areas throughout the building at Open House on
August 29" from 6:00-7:00. Please understand that student lists are created over the summer months and
reflect the recommendations from prior year teachers. Many factors are considered while placing children into
class lists.

(For students who cannot attend the Open House, parents can contact the office on August 30" and August 31°
to inquire about their student’s classroom placement.)

o Student Tour Guides will be available for the Open House for any families and students new to the school. Tour
guides will direct you and show you around the school building as needed.

® In place of meeting as a whole group in the auditorium at the Open House Event, the elementary office will be
providing a video link (with a corresponding agenda included) for answers to Frequently Asked Questions and
other important information. Parents can view the video at their leisure, and parents and students can come
and go on their own time during the Open House. The video link will be emailed as well as posted to the School
Website under ‘Communications’ and ‘Marcum Material’ on or before August 16th.

e School Fees can be paid at the Open House. Simply deliver your school fees check to the appropriate classroom
teacher. (School fees can also be paid later, a check can be sent to school or to the office anytime throughout
the first quarter of school). Checks can be made to Arlington Local School District. School Fees are as follows:

Kinder- $21.00 4™ $16.50

1% $29.50 5t $13.25
2" $17.50 6™ $9.00
3 $26.50

e Lunch Deposits can also be made in the cafeteria at the Open House. Parents who would like to set up
electronic deposits for lunch accounts can do so by choosing “Lunch Balance” on the school website. By using
the electronic deposit option, parents can deposit lunch money at any time.

e Bus lists will be available in the cafeteria at Open House on August 29", Prior to that date, please contact your
child’s bus driver and verify that your child will utilize transportation. It is safe to assume that the driver from
last year will remain as the same driver for your child this coming year. If you are new to the school and/or do
not have the driver’s contact information, please email Chad Hazelton at hazeltonc@arlingtonlocal.org.

e Kindergarten Individual Student Meetings will be scheduled to take place later in August. Kindergarten teachers
will be contacting parents in the coming weeks. Kindergarten students and families are still welcome to join the
Open House event on August 29", to give an additional opportunity for their child to see their classroom and
visit the school.

e School Supply lists can be found on the school website. School Supplies can also be brought and left in the
classroom at the Open House.


mailto:hazeltonc@arlingtonlocal.org

